Acton Milk Bar
18 Madden Street

ACTON TAS 7320
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P: 03 6431 2909
E: burnie@freechoice.com.au

4 June 2015

Ms Jenny Leaman
Committee Secretary
Legislative Council
Parliament House
HOBART TAS 7000

Dear Sir/Madam

We write to you in relation to the consideration of the introduction of the Public
Health Amendment (Tobacco Free Generation) Bill 2014.

As a tobacco retailer, we believe this Bill will have a major impact on our
turnover, not just this year but also our ability to turnover a profit into the future as
tobacco sales currently make up 80% of our sales.

We recently acquired this business in February with the intention to continue
operating for the next ten to fifteen years and provide an income for our families
and employment for our staff.

The introduction of this Bill will negatively impact on our sales now and into the
future and put at risk the success of our business.

Yours sincerely

fan Robson (Director) Jeannie Robson (Director)

Grant Rogers (Director) Heather Rogers (Director)



